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March 19, 2020 

 

Good Afternoon LISD Students, Parents and Staff: 

With an unwavering commitment to our students and family of educators, Laredo 
ISD remains grounded in the foundations that we have set to safeguard the well-
being of our students and staff.  Therefore, Laredo ISD will be extending the 
temporary closure of our schools through April 3, 2020.    

As we navigate a course throughout these challenging times, we will continue to 
provide our students with instruction aligned to the District’s educational mission 
via various platforms and supports. As you may well know, all LISD students were 
provided with instructional packets for the week of March 23, 2020 through March 
27, 2020. With not a minute to waste, our school professionals have been busy 
preparing the next set of instructional activities for the following week.  Students 
and parents will soon be notified of how to access these instructional resources 
and what kinds of support they will be receiving from our teachers during the time 
that they are away from their classrooms. 

The District has also committed to providing “Grab and Go” breakfast and lunch 
meals to our students. Sites and times have also been communicated with our 
school families. We encourage you to visit our District website at 
(www.laredoisd.org) for more information regarding our breakfast and lunch 
programs. 

In an effort to keep everyone informed of any changes in our schedules or in 
services provided to our students, Laredo ISD will be publishing timely 
informational updates as we work with state and local officials to reassess a 
shared community response to the threat of COVID-19.  With this thought in mind, 
please feel free to visit our Laredo ISD website for additional information or call 
the city hotline at (956) 795-4954 on health related questions.  Please keep safe, 
and may you always be blessed with good health, love and peace. 

Respectfully, 

 

Dr. Sylvia G. Rios 
 

Laredo ISD Superintendent of Schools 
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